

NewsRun, in my article on the Handicap Race held in January, I mentioned that as he ran between me and another woman runner on the course, Lloyd Slocum had said, "A rose between two thorns!" Gentleman that he is, what Lloyd actually said was, "A thorn between two roses!"

Pot Buckley

Dozuble Oops: In the last issue of the newsletter, an e-mail that I had sent about the confusion between me and the "other" Tom Keating was included. At the end of the letter, I saw a picture of some guy with the name "Tom Keating" printed just below it. I was quite surprised to see it, especially since it was NOT ME. I assume that it was a picture of the "other" Tom Keating, but I have never met him, so I'm not sure. So, the imbroglio lives on! I've included a picture, so that I can re-gain my identity!

Tom Keating

KeatingTom 0506 2006



Right: Top to Botton: Dr. Tom Keating and bis daughter check progress of runners.
KeatingTomDr & daughter 1112 1990